CenturyLink
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506
Seattle, Washington  98191
(206) 345-1568

Mark S. Reynolds
Northwest Region Vice President
Public Policy


April 14, 2015
Via Web Portal and 
Overnight Delivery



Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

	Re:	CenturyLink’s Lifeline Audit Report Filing Pursuant to 47 C.F.R. §54.420

Dear Mr. King:

Pursuant to 47 C.F.R. §54.420 of the Federal Communications Commission’s (“FCC”) rules, CenturyLink hereby provides a copy of its Lifeline Biennial Audit Report as issued and filed with the FCC on April 2, 2015. This report covers the audit period of January 1, 2014 through December 31, 2014. 

Please contact me at (206) 345-1568 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely,



Mark S. Reynolds

MSR/jga

Enclosures
